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Section 22 of S.L. 2025-47 (Senate Bill 391) eliminates inspection of window tint from vehicle safety 

inspection requirements. It also adds a statutory requirement that a driver of a vehicle with tinted windows 

must roll down the window when the vehicle is approached by a law enforcement officer.  

This section becomes effective December 1, 2025, and applies to offenses committed on or after that date. 


